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30th January, 2018 

            
 

Dear Parents, 

 

SAFER INTERNET DAY – TUESDAY, 6TH FEBRUARY, 2018 

 

As part of our Computing curriculum, all classes will be allocating time on 6th February to support ‘Safer 

Internet Day 2018’ to reinforce with pupils how to use the internet safely. 

 

We would very much appreciate you discussing this with your children at home to deepen their 

understanding and, ultimately, keep them safe. 

 

You may find the following websites helpful:- 

 

www.saferinternetday.org.uk 

http://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

http://keepup.virginmedia.com/switchedonfamilies 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

J. McBeath (Mrs.) 

Year 4 Teacher/Computing Subject Lead 
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